
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th July 2024 

The Priory Primary 

PTA Newsletter 

BAG2SCHOOL 

Our final Bag2School collection of this year will be on Friday 19th July, please drop 

your tied bags at the front of the school gates by 9am.  Please check bag2school.com 

to see what is and isn’t accepted. 

 Summer Fair – Thank you 
We want to thank everybody for contributing in various ways to our annual summer fair that took place 

on Saturday. Despite the weather 🌦️ you all came out in what seemed like record numbers to enjoy the 
day, have fun as a school community and raise much needed funds that go back to the school. We are still 
totting up all the numbers but we are pleased to announce that the fete raised in the region of £2,655. 
 
This is a fantastic amount, which will be used to help continue to support our children in various ways 
such as paying for school trips, books, first aid courses and much, much more over the school year. 
 
We cannot hold these events without the wonderful volunteers and donations so once again thank you 
to everyone who helped, it is greatly appreciated. 
 
Also an incredibly big thank you to those who did extra shifts at short notice and juggled several stalls 
together where volunteers couldn’t make it on the day, and to those who supported in other ways as well. 
 
The summer fair was organised with a core group of 9 PTA mums, with wider PTA support as well as others 
running up to the day. None of us have lots of free time, but we have the desire to raise as much as we 
can for the school and ultimately all the children. 
 
We would value your constructive feedback about the summer fair, please email us at 
prioryptatreasurer@gmail.com 
 
Many hands make light work and so the more volunteers we have, the easier it is and people do not 
become discouraged from wanting to be involved. Please consider being involved with PTA events in the 
future. We have our next meeting on Wednesday 17th July at 8pm as our final one of this academic year 
and anyone is welcome to attend, please contact prioryptatreasurer@gmail.com for further details. 


